
Outlook

Re: FY2024-25 CSAC Contract Signing

From Ian Welsch <ian@themotivationaledge.org>
Date Tue 10/15/2024 8:38 AM
To Megan Kendrick <mkendrick@indianriver.gov>
Cc Robert Catapano <rcatapano@indianriver.gov>; Cindy Emerson <cemerson@indianriver.gov>; Ms. Maya Miller <mmiller@indianriver.gov>; Jessenia Francisco

<jessenia@themotivationaledge.org>

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links.

Good morning, CSAC team: 

I hope this message finds you all well. I apologize for the short notice with this message. I would like to extend my deepest gratitude on
behalf of The Motivational Edge for your recent award of $15,000. Your support and belief in our mission are invaluable, and we truly
appreciate the opportunity to partner with you all. 

After careful consideration, however, our leadership team has come to the difficult conclusion that we must respectfully decline the award.
Due to receiving less funding than we had initially applied for and coupled with the high turnover of staff in the region, we feel it is in the
best interest of the program and its participants to pass on this funding opportunity at this time.

Please know this decision was made with much deliberation and with great respect for the work you do. We would welcome the opportunity
to collaborate with you in the future when circumstances are more aligned for us to fully execute the intended program.

Thank you again for your generosity and support. We look forward to staying connected and exploring future opportunities to work together.

With Appreciation,

Ian Welsch
Founder and CEO
The Motivational Edge
Miami Campus: 786.637.2143
Vero Campus: 772.999.3012
Cell: 786.269.9831

* This was sent from my phone so please excuse errors

From: Megan Kendrick <mkendrick@indianriver.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 1:08:29 PM
Cc: Robert Catapano <rcatapano@indianriver.gov>; Cindy Emerson <cemerson@indianriver.gov>; Ms. Maya Miller <mmiller@indianriver.gov>
Subject: FW: FY2024-25 CSAC Contract Signing
 
Good Afternoon,
We look forward to seeing you tomorrow from 9:00-11:00 AM or Wednesday from 2:00-4:00 PM for contract signing (see the email below
or check your Outlook invite if you forgot your date). Don’t forget to bring your laptops!
The first part of the session will be informative, while the second part will ensure that everyone has access to the Children's Services
new e-CImpact System (previously we used United Way's system) and that all information is accurate and up to date.
During the meeting, we will cover:
Presentation/Demos:

Upcoming Professional Development and Support
Sharing Success Stories
Reimbursements
Quarterly Reporting

Workshop:

Logging into e-CImpact
Entering important agency contacts
Checking, updating, and confirming program outcomes


